Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 9:54 AM
To: '‘Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]'
Cc: Hamlin, Vicky; Yoo, James
Subject: RE: Remediation
Jeriann,
We are not the well permitting agency for Alameda County. Please discuss this with Vicky Hamlin or James Yoo.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp

From: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL] [mailto:jalexander@fugro.com]
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 9:14 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Remediation

Hi Barbara,

MW-4 is located within one of the areas of dig out. If the excavation is going to the same depth as the MW,
and the entire well is going to be removed during excavation, can we just complete a well abandonment
permit and indicate that the well will be physically removed by excavation?

Jeriann

Jeriann Alexander, PE
Principal Engineer

Fugro Consultants, Inc.

Sacramento Area Office

1009 Enterprise Way, Suite 350

Roseville, CA 95678

Office: (916) 773-2600, ext. 128

Alt Office: (510) 267-4401

Mobile Number: (510) 610-8052

jalexander@fugro.com /www.fugroconsultants.com




